
  
 

Resource Management Act 1991 
 
The following application for resource consent has been received by Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council.   
 
The application documents, including an assessment of environmental effects, can be viewed at 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council, 87 First Ave, Tauranga during normal office hours or on the Bay 
of Plenty Regional Council website (www.boprc.govt.nz).  Electronic copies of the application can 
also be requested from the Regulatory Coordinator Team of Bay of Plenty Regional Council 
phone 0800 884 880. 
 

Applicant's address for service 

 
The applicant’s postal address is: 
 
Western Bay of Plenty District Council 
C/- Aecom  
PO Box 13161 
Tauranga 3141 
Attention: Bob Shaw 
                  

Nature of Application 
 
The applicant, Western Bay of Plenty District Council, is seeking consents (Consent Application 

Number 67481) for the comprehensive stormwater networks for the urban settlements of Te 
Puke, Paengaroa, Maketu/Little Waihi and Pukehina.   
 
The application and accompanying Catchment Management Plan were originally lodged to the 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council in March 2013. However, the Applicant sought time to undertake 
further consultation with Iwi and the community. An updated Catchment Management Plan was 
finalised in November 2018, which now replaces the 2013 documentation.  
 
Consent is sought specifically for the following activities:  
 

 Discharge stormwater to land, wetlands, and water from multiple locations within the 
urban areas and settlements subject to the application; 

 To undertake associated land disturbing activities and activities within the Coastal Marine 
Area (CMA) and/or watercourses; 

 To undertake maintenance activities on the stormwater network, including ongoing 
operations and upgrades (replacements, demolition and improvement works). 

The CSC does not include stormwater discharges from the Te Puke West Structure Plan area 
and land zoned industrial under the Western Bay of Plenty District Plan. 

Locations 

Various locations throughout Te Puke and its Eastern Catchments. 

 

http://www.boprc.govt.nz/


 

 

Submissions 
 
Any person may make a submission on the application by sending a written submission to Bay of 
Plenty Regional Council at PO Box 364, Whakatāne or email info@boprc.govt.nz  no later than 

5.00 p.m. on Wednesday, 10 July 2019.  
 
The submission must be dated, signed by you and include: 
 
1 Your name, postal address, telephone number and facsimile number (if applicable). 
2 Details of the application, including location. 
3 Whether you support or oppose the application. 
4 Your reasons for the submission. 
5 The decision you wish the Bay of Plenty Regional Council to make. 
6 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission. 
 
A submission template can be downloaded from our website www.boprc.govt.nz or submission 
forms are available from our offices.  
 
A copy of your submission must also be served on the applicant at the address given, as soon as 
reasonably practicable.   
 
Dated at Whakatane this 7th Day of June 2019 
 
Fiona McTavish 

Chief Executive 
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